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Used Hearing aids which can be reused by Island Deaf and Hard of Hearing 

To those Lions Clubs which are collecting used hearing aids.: 

In order to cut the costs and avoid sending in hearing aids which can not be used, 

we have consulted with Island Deaf and Hard of Hearing.  

Island Deaf and Hard of Hearing require hearing aids from 2013 or more recent, 

behind the ear models only.  No custom hearing aids which are molded for the 

patient’s ears, and no Costco or Beltone hearing aids.  

Examples shown below. 

 

These are examples of behind the ear hearing aids which can be reprogramed and 

used again. 

 

Please do not send in old worn-out  aids and remove any batteries as they can 

corrode and damage the hearing aids. 
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PHONAK AIDS 
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They can also reuse this device. 
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Hearing Aids should be sent to:  Island Deaf & Hard of Hearing Centre, 

              130 -1555 McKenzie Avenue, 
              Victoria, B.C. 
              V8N 1A4 

 

Lions of BC Hearing Conservation Society will reimburse you for the cost of 

mailing as we also receive aids from this supply for our program.  For those Clubs 

on Vancouver Island,  Island Deaf and Hard of Hearing has offices in Victoria and 

Nanaimo and the Lions of BC Hearing Conservation donated $15,000.00 to them 

to set up an audiologist booth.  They have one now and low income people can 

join their organization for $25 and receive refurbished aids, so that is another 

option on Vancouver Island.  They are trying to expand this program BC wide but 

have not received funding yet.  We can help by collecting used hearing aids. 

 

If you need reimbursement for mailing send me an email and request Form 410A 

and I will email it back to you.  

 

Thanks for helping the hard of hearing. 

Lion Bob Jones, Treasurer  We Serve  Kindness Matters. 

Lions of BC Hearing Conservation Society  email lions.bc.hearing@gmail.com 

Phone 604-858-7659  cell phone 604-795-0219   PREPARED JULY 5, 2021 

 

   

 

mailto:lions.bc.hearing@gmail.com

